School Board Report

Windham Elementary School

6-8-2020

Academic Proficiency:

-Last week was the final week of instruction and new work for our students, who have done a great job
during this time of remote learning with completing their work and staying in touch with their teachers.
Both Sally and Mr. PJ have been meeting with their classes multiple times per week in an attempt to keep
that regular contact between teacher and student. The younger class will be having some assessments
this week, while the older students will be focusing on writing their speeches for Saturday’s graduation.

Personalized Learning:

-Sara continues to do weekly emails and a check in with families every Wednesday. The guestion from
this past week was about one thing we did outside over Memorial Day Weekend. This has been a great
way for the families to remain connected and in touch with what they all are doing.

-The 6% grade students had a virtual meeting with two former Windham students, Nyah R. and Kylie K.
last Friday to prepare for moving up to L&G next fall. Our students were able to ask questions and get
some personal feedback from students who they know well and can trust.

-On Wednesday of this past week, the 6™ graders also got a virtual tour of L&G and were able to meet
many of the teachers they will have next year.

High Quality Staffing:

-Every day this week our school will have multiple staff members here working again. We are working
hard to be accessible all week long for any family or student needs as this bazar year finally comes to a
close.

Safe, Healthy Schools:

-We had a visit from Office Systems of VT today to do a service call on the copy machine so that it will be
running smoothly for this coming fall.

-We hape to offer one or two weeks of haif-day summer school to our returning students this August.
The SU is offering a summer program as wefl to be run out of Newbrook School.

Financial Efficiencies:

-The revote on the school budget is this week.

-Mr. PJ is consulting with other schools and principals about ordering new materials for math and LA next
year. Most, if not all, of which is being bought with REAP grant funds.



